
FOI 0348/2022 Response 

Request 

I would like to see a copy of your DPIA for N365 (N365 is the NHS version of Office 365 and NHS 

Mail)?  

 

Response 

 

Please note that the Trust does not have a separate DPIA for N365. 

 

However, a DPIA issued by NHS Digital is used for Office 365 and NHS Mail.  

 

To obtain a copy of this DPIA, please redirect your request to NHS Digital.  

 


